
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EYFS 

Newsletter 

Term 2 

Reading... 

Reading books will be changed on 

a rolling timetable. Your child’s  

books will be changed once a 

week. Please ensure your child 

brings their book bag every day. 

The books will only be changed if 

you have indicated in the reading 

record that your child has read 

the book with you. An initial, tick 

or smiley face is enough; you 

don’t have to write something 

every time. 
 

PE 

PE takes place on Wednesdays.  PE 

kits will be sent home at the end of 

every term. Your child's PE kit should 

contain the following:  

T shirt (house colour) 

shorts 

daps 

track suit trousers 

spare socks 

Please ensure girls hair is tied up on 

PE days. 

PLEASE NAME IT ALL!!! 

Welcome back! We hope you all had a lovely break and are ready for the journey towards Christmas! 

‘The sky at night’ is our theme for the next few weeks. To start with we will be focusing on the traditions of 

Bonfire night and then moving onto to activities based on stories and poems about bedtime.  Following that we will 

get into our space rockets and zoom skywards to explore the moon, the planets, the sun, the stars and maybe even 

spot some aliens along the way! 

And then Christmas…! 

 
Show and tell  

This will continue to be an 

important part of the weekly 

routine and will happen during 

Wednesday’s snack time. Your 

child will have the opportunity 

to bring something in from 

home that is special to them to 

talk about and share with the 

class. They will receive a 

sticker the day before their 

turn letting you know that they 

can bring something in. 

 

Parent Evenings 

These will take place on November 8th and 10th. Please sign up using   www.parentseveningsystem.co.uk  

We look forward to these meetings as they are a chance for us to share with you the wonderful things your child 

has achieved so far in Class R. 

General Reminders… 

Please ensure your child’s belongings and clothing are named clearly. 

Please make sure your child has a water bottle in school every day and that it is clearly labelled. These are to be 

kept on the shelf above your child’s name. Your child will have free access to these all day. 

Please provide a spare pair of underwear for your child. 

As the weather moves into winter your child will still be spending much of their time outside, so a pair of named 

wellies and a waterproof coat are essential. 

 

As always please feel free to come and speak to us if you have any concerns. 

Mrs Crowley and Mrs Serle and the EYFS team. 
 

Bring your Teddy to school day!! 

On Friday the 18th November your child is invited to bring their favourite cuddly toy to 

school for the day. 


